
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Pembroke            Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

What a busy first term here in Pembroke class! 

We have all come back to school ready to go 

and eager to learn our class routines.  We 

welcomed new members to our class – Jude, 

Faye and Yolanda and we are enjoying 

spending time with our new friends and old. 

 

We have enjoyed our autumn topic by going 

on lots of autumn walks around school.  We 

even made it to Donnington Park where we 

looked for Percy the Park Keeper’s hut!   

 

We have enjoyed lots of autumn sensory 

stories and written letters and invitations to our 

friends in other bubbles telling them what we 

have been doing in Pembroke and even 

inviting them to a Zoom wake up shake 

session.  In maths we have been looking at 

repeated patterns using different colour 

leaves and ordering objects from biggest to 

smallest.  

 

We have been a creative bunch getting 

messy with lots of art and sensory activities this 

term.  We have printed with sponges, hands 

and feet, broccoli and apples to explore the 

effects that they make.  We have made 

nature weaving frames which we enjoyed 

filling with autumn leaves and feathers on one 

of our walks.   

 

Our Friday cooking sessions have been a big 

hit and something the children look forward to 

all week. They have been practicing their 

independence skills by making their own toast, 

sandwiches and pizzas and trying the food 

that they have made.  

 

One of our favourite part of the day for all of 

Pembroke class is most definitely our energetic 

Wake up Shake up session or our sensory 

circuits in the hall.  We love being an active 

bunch!   

 

Have a lovely half term! 

Pembroke class team 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 


